
 
 
 
 
 

**Public Information Meeting** 
NYS Route 27 At Barnes Road  

Interchange Project  
Project ID No. 0059.30 

 
 
 
                                 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Residents, Businesses, Local Groups, Elected Officials, and 

Other Stakeholders are invited to attend  
 
The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) seeks input regarding the proposed 
new Barnes Road interchange at NYS Route 27 (Sunrise Highway), between William Floyd Parkway 
and Wading River Road, in the Town of Brookhaven, Suffolk County. NYSDOT’s proposed plans to 
construct this new interchange will be on display for review. 
 
NYSDOT representatives will be on hand to answer questions and receive comments on the 
proposed alternatives to address the limited connectivity, increase mobility, minimize socioeconomic 
and environmental impacts, and develop cost effective transportation options. 
 
For directions, comments, or questions, please contact: 
 

Barnes Road Interchange Design Team (PIN 0059.30) 
NYSDOT Region 10  

250 Veterans Memorial Highway 
Hauppauge, NY 11788 

 
(631) 952-6929 

 
R10-RPIC@DOT.NY.GOV 

Interpreter services will be provided for the hearing impaired upon request with 10 days advanced notice. 
All comments must be received by October 5, 2019. 

Thursday, September 5, 2019 
5 p.m. - 8 p.m. 

 

Mastic Fire Department 
1080 Mastic Road 
Mastic, NY 11950 

Town of Brookhaven, Suffolk County 


